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November 3, 1930

Mÿ dear Sir Arthur:

I am sure that you will miss H. M. MacKay 

very much, and I only hope that you will be able to get a 

suitable successor.

You kindly ask after myself. My physician 

reports that I am doing favourably, and he hopes that by going 

steadily but quietly I may pull through the session without 

damaging myself. We are expecting to be away in the West 

Indies enjoying the sunshine during the months of February and 

March.

With kind regards, I am,

Yours sincerely,

President.

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal, McGill University,
Montreal•


